
Subject: Waiver of Liability for Participation in BAP Olympics-Summer Cricket
Tournament-2024

Dear Bangladesh Association of Phoenix (BAP),

1. I, hereby acknowledge and agree to the terms and conditions outlined in this waiver of
liability ("Waiver") in consideration of being permitted to participate in the Summer
Cricket Tournament-2023 organized by Bangladesh Association of Phoenix (BAP)

2. I understand that participating in cricket involves inherent risks, including but not limited
to physical exertion, collisions, falls, and contact with cricket equipment and other
players. I am fully aware that these risks exist and willingly accept them as a participant.

3. I understand that participating in a cricket game without the use of protective gear
increases the risk of injury. Protective gear such as helmets, pads, gloves, and guard are
strongly recommended by BAP for player safety. Despite this knowledge, I voluntarily
choose to participate in the cricket game without the use of protective gear.

4. I hereby release, waive, discharge, and hold harmless Bangladesh Association of
Phoenix (BAP), its directors, and volunteers, the participants of the soccer tournament,
and the host location from any and all liability, claims, demands, actions, or causes of
action arising out of or related to any loss, damage, injury, or harm that may be sustained
by me during my participation in the cricket game. This release and waiver apply to all
claims, whether known or unknown during my participation in the cricket game.

5. I agree to indemnify and hold harmless BAP, its directors, and volunteers from and
against any and all claims, demands, actions, or causes of action brought against them
arising from my participation in the cricket game.

6. I acknowledge that BAP does not provide medical insurance for participants. In the event
of an injury or illness during the cricket game, I agree to bear all costs associated with
such medical attention.

7. I understand and agree that BAP is not responsible for any loss, theft, or damage to my
personal property during the cricket game.

8. This Waiver shall be governed by and construed in accordance with the laws of Arizona,
without regard to its conflict of laws principles.

By signing below, I acknowledge that I have read, understand, and agree to be bound by the
terms and conditions of this Waiver.

Sincerely,

_______________________
Full Name


